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JUDY ZODDA PARTICIPATES IN COLLEGE WEEK LIVE 
 
November 9, 2009, Framingham, MA --- Judy Zodda, of Zodda College Services, was 
among a group of college counselors, Admissions Officers and college students who 
participated in College Week Live on November 5, 2009.  
 
Students from all over the United States and the world participated in this virtual college 
fair. Judy fielded questions that ranged from the importance of the SAT and other 
standardized tests, and the college essay, to disclosing illnesses and other bumps in the 
road in their college applications, and to applying to college for a degree in nursing. One 
person inquired about returning to college after a 9 year hiatus and a student from India 
requested information about engineering colleges in the United States. 
 
“This was a fabulously rewarding event because it gave me the chance to help students 
who might not otherwise have access to a college counselor. The virtual fair was an 
example of technology at its best,” stated Zodda.    
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